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Newsletter to Parents Summer Term 2019

Summer is here again! In Ash Class we have lots of exciting activities ahead. Your child’s class
teacher is Miss Allanson. Mrs Blackledge and Miss Murrey will support the children as well.

Ash Class Mission Statement
Awesome Ash Class will be incredible in everything they
do.

Music

In our music sessions we will all be 'Dancing in the Street’.
I am sure you will know the song. Ash Class will be singing
along, playing the glockenspiels and composing.

Ash Class will also be participating in the 'Big Sing' at
Bridlington Spa.

Rewards

Children love our Teddy rewards, certificates and
stickers. When a Teddy is awarded it is recorded on a
chart in the classroom and in the teacher’s record book.
When the children have earned 20 Teddies, they will
receive a Bronze fteddy in the Friday assembly. If your
child is going to be awarded a certificate, Bronze, Silver
or Gold Teddy we will inform you by note. Certificates and
Teddies are awarded in Friday assemblies in the main hall
at 9.10am. Parents are warmly invited fo attend these
assemblies.




